What’s Happening @SHES

February is Registration Month for Pre Primary and Primary:

Do you have a child who will be starting pre-primary or primary this fall? It’s time to register!

Registration for the 2025-26 school year began on February 3. To ensure we have the right staff
and supports in place for September, it’s important that we gather enrolment numbers now.

Pre-Primary: If you have a child who will turn 4 before December 31, 2025, and you would like
them to be part of our Pre-Primary program, please see below.

Primary: If you have a child who will turn 5 before December 31, 2025, they will begin Primary in
September 2025. If they are currently in Pre Primary, you do not need to register them. If they are
notin Pre Primary, they will need to be registered.

Tip: Before you begin, make sure you have the following documents in electronic form (image, PDF
or Word document):

Proof of identity/age with one of the following: birth certificate, passport, immigration papers,
or legal adoption papers) if you are new to the HRCE;

Proof of home address (a recently dated official government or utility document with your
current address that includes your name and date, such as water bill, power bill, internet bill, home
fuel bill, a tax receipt, property assessment or a mortgage contract); and

Nova Scotia Health Card or Canadian Province Health Card or, for non-citizens while in
Canada, proof of Medical Insurance Information.

Visit the HRCE website for more information and to enrol your child today through PowerSchool
Enrollment!
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